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AN ACT CONCERNING THE FEASIBILITY OF CREATING A LANE ON 
INTERSTATE 95 FOR CERTAIN MOTORISTS. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General 
Assembly convened: 
 

That the Commissioner of Transportation study the feasibility of 1 

creating a lane on Interstate 95 that only allows access to motorists 2 

who travel with three or more passengers, motorists who pay a 3 

premium to access the lane or motorists who drive all-electric vehicles. 4 

Statement of Purpose:   

To study the feasibility of creating a lane on Interstate 95 for certain 
motorists to generate revenue, alleviate traffic congestion and promote 
the use of clean energy vehicles. 


